


are greatly appreciated and we encourage your custom of their wide array of 
services.  These sponsorships are an integral part of the ongoing financial success of 
ROCA and allow us to significantly broaden our reach and impact as a group. 
 
ROCA welcomes new Dean of Roseworthy 
We were thrilled to hear of the appointment of Professor Wayne Hein to the position 
of Head of School of Animal and Veterinary Sciences and Dean of Roseworthy earlier 


